
The Week of September 15th, 2025

2nd Grade

Email: ksummerfield@sd288.org

Upcoming Dates A Note To You

Practice At Home

This Week’s Agenda

Hello Families, 
I hope you had a great fair weekend.
Please take a look at the exciting things we have 
coming up next week. Math and Literacy night will be a 
blast. We have lots of fun activities planned for you 
and your kiddo. 
As for next Friday, we will observe the Homecoming 
parade in Deary, before heading to the Deary school 
to attend an assembly. 
Have a great week!
Mrs. Summerfield

9/24 ~ Math & Literacy Night in Deary
Flyers with more information are in 
folders today.
10/1~ Picture Day!
10/6 ~ Late Start – School begins at 10:30
9/26 ~ Homecoming Week! Students will 
be released from Deary from 3:10-3:15. 
Students who live in Bovill will ride the 
bus back and arrive in Bovill at about 
3:45.

Spelling: two syllable words with open, closed, and CVCe syllables
Reading: We will read a story called “The Invisible Boy”. We will practice 
asking and answering questions about the story aloud and we’ll 
practice writing responses to questions with complete answers.
Math: We are working really hard to learn how to determine the value 
of a digit in varying place values. We will compare numbers with 
different digits in different places and discuss how they have different 
values.
Science: We will learn about a few habitats and discuss how they are 
similar and different to each other. These differences will help us 
understand why plants and animals live in different habitats.
Social Studies: September 17th is Constitution Day. We will learn about 
the purpose of our Constitution and how it provides structure to our 
government.

 UFLI at home practice will guide you through the spelling pattern we are learning in class.
 Read 20 minutes each night and record it on your September reading. It is due at the end 

of the month.
If you need another reading log, please send me an email and I will make another for you.

Math Practice sheets will reflect what we have been learning in class so that you can do a 
little more at home.


